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2013 – Notice to Shipping #25 

MAISONNEUVE REGION  

MONTRÉAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION  

 

Water Levels on Lake St-Louis (Cancelled) 

Mariners are advised that due to recent precipitation, and increasing outflows, 
the water levels on Lake St-Louis have improved.   For this reason, the speed 
restrictions described in Notice to Shipping #24 of 2013, Montreal/Lake Ontario 
section, have been lifted. 

We will continue to monitor the water levels and advise you of any other 
changes. 

  
Maisonneuve Region  
 
September 3rd, 2013 
  


